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GARHWAL INDIA

I am attempting to help out this young man of the Garhwal Himalaya in Northern

India who has had the great misfortune to fall from a tree while collecting fodder for

milk cows and become paralysed from the waist down.

Any donation, however small, will significantly contribute to creating the possibility of

a positive future for this young man. Funds can be directed to me, Kim Hartlin. I will

transfer them to Vaibhav Kala, our co-ordinator in India, who will ensure they are

used effectively.

Please make cheques out to: Kim Hartlin, The Gajendra Negi Project

Mailing Address: Kim Hartlin, PO Box 4285, Banff, Alberta T1L-1E6, Canada

Or Wire-Transfer to Bow Valley Credit Union: #00149-899-720210183458

If you have any questions regarding the Gajendra Negi Project

you can also contact me at: kimhartlin@gmail.com


